
SECURITY SCREENERS 
2009 BUDGET REDUCTIONS 

 
Assigned target:  $308,315 
 

Lifeboat Reductions 
Proposal Name $ FTEs 
Closure of the 4th Avenue Entrance to the KCCH (Reduction) $         85,044  

   
TOTAL IMPACT $      85,044  

 
Lifeboat 

The following agency programs have been placed in the lifeboat.  Funding for these programs 
expires on June 30, 2009 unless King County secures sufficient flexibility and revenue tools from 
the state legislature to sustain them. 

Closure of the 4th Avenue Entrance to the King County Courthouse (KCCH).  The 4th 
Avenue entrance to the KCCH will close. Closure of the screening station requires the county to 
prevent public or employee access to this entrance for public safety reasons. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This summary does not include all budget items for this department.  For full budget 
details, please see the 2009 Executive Proposed Budget Book at 
http://www.metrokc.gov/budget/
 

http://www.metrokc.gov/budget/

